March 15, 2008

To Whom It May Concern:

Please accept this as a letter of reference for Eric Cogswell.  I worked with Eric from May 2006 through 2007. I was responsible for hiring Eric as of member of my team at TELUS until I accepted a new role within the organization.

Eric is exceptional at creating relationships and developing rapport with customers. His straightforward manner and innate ability to engender trust, allows him to gain a deep understand of the current situations facing his customers. He is then extremely adept at driving towards a solution that matches the company’s products and services to address his client’s requirements.
While Eric worked for me in a sales capacity, this consultative approach is a definite strength that enables him to expand beyond a traditional sales role. I would readily recommend Eric to any organization and look forward to the opportunity to work with him again in the future.

Yours truly,
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Phil Griffin,
(647) 406-1345

